closure 10th October,1949.

Dear Sirs,

With reference toyor letter of the 6th July
last respecting the Steamer "GEORGIJ SEDOW" and to
the last paragraph of my communication of the 12th August
regarding this case, I now send for your Information
and guldance, and for completlion, Amsterdam report
W0,17026 on the auxiliary boller to be fitted in this
vessel.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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The Surveyors,
ANTWERP,




